
F A M I L Y  N E W S L E T T E R  

 

1.  To love the Lord our God 

with all our heart and with all 

our soul and with all our mind 

and with all our strength. 

 

2.  To love our neighbors as 

ourselves. 

 

3.  To go and make         

disciples of all nations, baptiz-

ing them in the name of the 

Father and of the Son and of 

the Holy Spirit, and teaching 

them to obey  everything 

Christ has    

commanded us. 
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P L E A S E  F I L L  O U T  A  F E L L O W S H I P  C A R D  

Everyone is asked to fill out a Fellowship Card, which you will find in the song book rack. If you 

have questions or comments, feel free to write them on the back of the Fellowship Card, or talk 

to any member. The cards are picked up at the start of our service or can be placed in an      

offering plate.  

For visitors,  more general information is available on bookmarks in the Bibles located in the 

song book rack. 

     Monday through Friday 9 AM to 1 PM 

 

Thank You, Thank You!!   

 
 

Foods of the Week:  
 

1. Flour (5 lb) (50)    

2. Green Beans (140) 
 

 

 

Please leave your donations on the table to the left of the door 

so we can count them. 

 

 

If you know of a family who could use some food during the holidays, 

please fill out a form (on the kiosk) and turn it in to Tami’s box. 

The deadline is coming soon!! 
 

There is only one more week to help fill the boxes 

for Operation Christmas Child.  It takes so little to 

help a child feel special.  Bring your donations to 

help make the goal of 35 boxes.  Please make sure 

your donations are here by November 2nd they will 

be packing after services. 



 

 

  S C H E D U L E  O F  F A M I L Y  E V E N T S  
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Prayer themes for the coming 

week:  

Mon., Oct. 27 There are Chris-

tians in numerous places in the 

Pacific: Guam, Samoa, Okinawa, 

etc. Remember them.  

Tues, Oct. 28 Pray that immi-

grants to the U. S. will hear and 

obey the gospel.  

Wed., Oct. 29 Pray that we would 

be a nation that is humble before 

God, turning from all wicked ways.  

Thurs., Oct. 30 Pray for God’s will 

to be done on earth as it is in 

heaven.  

Fri., Oct. 31 Pray that the “habit” 

of prayer you engaged in this 

month will persist.  

-------.  

PM Preview TONIGHT: 5:00 PM 

Singing and Video Series:         

The Story 

 

In order for the large group sing-

ing to go well, it is very helpful to 

have people salted through the 

crowd who already know the 

songs. In addition, “Hallelujah 

Chorus” is a piece of music that 

requires rehearsal if we are going 

to sing it without instruments. 
 

SO, I’m inviting everyone who   

enjoys singing to be here next 

Sunday afternoon. It’s an          

opportunity to get started            

re-learning our music. 
------- 

Pam and I have had the privilege 

of supporting an orphan in Kenya 

for several years. It’s been great 

to watch him grow up to be a man 

of God.  
 

Don’t forget your opportunity to  

assist coming on Nov. 9 - our     

annual Orphan Sunday offering. 
 

 

 

Christmas Sing-A-Long practice 

begins next Sunday, Nov. 2 at 

4:30 pm. For several years, we 

have invited the community to 

join us for an evening of singing 

and snacks. One of the things 

that makes this event unique, in 

contrast to a concert, is the em-

phasis on everyone singing. In 

fact, it turns out to be a great 

way to “show off” a cappella 

singing. 

 

 

 Gregg’s  

Good  News 

 

 

 
 

      

 

 

 

      Oct 24-26th - UCC Retreat at Camp Yamhill 

      Oct 24-27th - Church Office Closed 

      Oct 28th - TND&D, 7 PM at the UCC, hosted by Becky Miller & Cloutiers 

      Oct 30th - Empty Nester’s No-Host meal at Izzy’s, 6:30 PM 

      Nov 2nd - Special donation - Building Fund 

      Nov 4th - TND&D, 7 PM at the UCC, hosted by Jasmine Womack 

      Nov 9th - Special donation - Orphan Sunday 

      Nov 11th - TND&D, 7 PM at the UCC, hosted by Johnsons & Browns 

       

Quilts for CASA 
 

Back in the  basement!!  

Contact Cathy Brooks or 

the church office if you 

want to sew! 

Rex would love to hear from you 

while he is in rehab: 
 

Rex Earnhart 

Room #12-2 

Legacy Rehabilitation Institute of Oregon 

Legacy Good Samaritan Medical Center 

1015 N.W. 22nd Ave 

Portland, OR 97210 

Help us keep our bathrooms functioning: 
 

Our sewer is aging and our bathrooms are in the basement.  The builders were not able to have the sewer 

pipes start at a high enough elevation for the slope to assist drainage to the street.  The aging pipes are getting 

rough and this will continue to slow paper products.  We ask that you do not put anything in the toilets except 

necessary toilet paper and the seat covers.  Flushing twice would help as it will add more water to the system 

and assist delivery to the city lines.  Our options to fix the line include putting in a new pipe (smoother = better 

flow) or running a new line possibly to Circle instead of Kings, both of which would be very expensive.  At this 

point we understand the problem and we think if we all work together we can avoid major construction.  



Contact Numbers: 
541-753-4310 UCC 

541-207-2777 cell 
 

UCC Office Hours 
M 9am-3pm 

T 2pm-10pm 

F 9am-3pm 

 

 

Pray for our Moms-to-Be: 
Marissa and Aaron Veik, due  

April 6, 2015 
 

Melody and Nate Otta, due 

April 28, 2015 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jared Ireland, Corvallis 

Cory Murray, Afghanistan 

All active duty military around 

the world. 

 
Good News cont.: 

Praise that Cathy Jo Abney heard 

from her daughter in Bermuda.  

They had no power but are safe. 

 

Praise that Karen is home safe 

from travels (Cathy Brooks). 
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Health: 
Please pray for God’s healing hand to be 

upon those with cancer:  

- Rob Hartley, Renee Gunselman’s     

brother 

- Greg, Jensens’ neighbor 

- Ruby Warren, Tami Brown's            

grandmother 

- Debbie Smith, Florence Purvis'      

granddaughter 

- Shane Copenhagen's grandma,         

leukemia 

- Lydia Perry, breast cancer 
  

Please continue to pray for the health of  

- Katy Pyron 

- Phil & Linda Weimer 

- Patsy Linder 

- Donna & Paul Johnson, daughter   Heidi 

- JoAnne Million 

- Zane Rogers (Brooks' grandson) 

- LaVera Crownover 

- Cathy Bussard 

- Alex Bracht, daily headaches 

- Elizabeth Emmerich 

- Bob Gunn 

- Jerry Hammar, (Joe's brother) 

- Mialee Womack 

- Becky Miller 

- Ezra Parker 
  

Pray for continuing progress for Rex Earn-

hart. 
  

 

 

1655 NW Monroe Ave.. Corvallis, OR  973330 

Campus Minister and Family 

Jason, Amanda, Josiah and  

Jaron Swick 

Pray for complete healing for Lydia   

Perry - God's intervention.  Praise for the 

successful treatment/surgery so far. 
  

Please keep praying for Mark Johnson's 

mom and her health.  Prayers are being 

answered on her behalf! 
  

Pray for Karen who is very sick (Cathy 

Brooks). 
 

Continued prayers for Ezra Parker. 
  

Physical: 
Pray for Linda Calkin's co-worker who 

lost her father in the spring and her 

mother is failing now. 
  

Pray for Dani, a single mother of four, 

whose life is hard (Cathy Brooks). 
  

Travel:  

Pray for safe travels for members away 

this weekend; Browns & Longs. 

 

Good News: 

Praise God that Jocelyn Powell's boy-

friend, Carson, was accepted into OSU's 

Pharmacy School. 

  

The Hammars give praise for family! 

  

Thanks for the prayers for the Calcotes' 

daughter.  She is doing fine. 

  

  

 P L E A S E  P R A Y  F O R  T H E S E  F A M I L Y   N E E D S   

C I R C L E  C H U R C H  O F  C H R I S T    

This weekend, the UCC is at Camp Yamhill for our Fall Retreat. We are blessed to have 

Jeremiah & Haleigh Leslie leading us in the Challenge Course and sharing. Thank you to 

all who have helped with improvements around the UCC as well as those who have 

scheduled to bring dinner and desserts. You are a blessing to all we do. If you haven't 

been to the UCC in a while consider stopping by on Tuesday night to join us for dinner & 

discussion and see our new couches. They look great. 
 

Here are a few ways you can get involved with UCC: 

1.    Invite a student to lunch, dinner, or your Life Group 

2.    Bring dinner or dessert to a Tuesday night (signup with Darla Long) 

      3.    Scan our old UCC pictures so we can create an on-line database for alumni 
 

CITE CLASSES - Winter Term (Jan. - Mar.). Would you like to take a college class? Here are 

the 2 we are offering: Christian Family and Biblical Interpretation (Exegesis). Email or text 

Jason if you would like to take one of these classes and when you would be available.  



Deacons 

Ezra Childress, Ed        

Gunselman, Eric Jensen, 

Peter McPartlin, José 

Reyes, Michael Sorah, 

Josh Wise 
 

Ministers 

All the members of the  

Congregation 

(I Peter 2:9) 
 

W. Gregg Strawn  
Minister of the Word 

 

               

Jason Swick 
Campus Minister 

 

Tami Brown 
Office                   

Administrator 

 

Outreach Programs: 
Bay Area Rescue Mission 

Clothing Drive 

Food Boxes 
Mountain States Children Home 

Orphan Sunday 

Quilts for CASA 

Special Situations 

University Christian Center 

Wells in East Africa  
 

  2020 Circle Family 

Times 
 

 Sunday   
9:30 AM Bible Classes 

for all ages 

10:30 AM Worship  

5:00 PM Assembly 
 

Tuesday  

Ladies Bible Class 

10:30 am  
 

Wednesday 
7:00 PM Bible Study 

At Circle  
 

Assorted Life Groups 
 

Call 541-758-4456 for details 

WEEKLY  SERVANTS 

MONTHLY SERVANTS 
 

Eldership Leader:   Mark Johnson 

Deacon/Minister Leader:  Mike Sorah 

               

Emergency Needs:  Jackie Parsons 

  541-757-9017 

Communion Prep:  Dale & Tami Brown 

PA Attendant:   Logan Sorah 

Kids’ Time:   

 

Service Monitor:   Brady Taylor  

                               304-417-0064 

 
                  

Circle Leaders 

Elders    

 

 

Mark Johnson  

541-758-5065 

thefam@comcast.net        

 

Casey Long 

541-752-4771 

      corcasey@aol.com 

        Circle Church of Christ 
          2020 NW Circle Blvd. 
        Corvallis, OR  97330 

   541-758-4456 
          2020circle@gmail.com Want to get involved? 

WWW.2020Circle.com 
www.OSUCC.com 

Assembly Ministry . . . . . . . Gregg Strawn, Mike Sorah 

Building/Grounds  (Church & UCC)  . . . . . Greg Brown       

      Josh Wise, Peter McPartlin, and Ezra Childress 

Campus Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jason Swick  

Education Ministry  . . . . . . . . . . Eric and Chris Jensen 

Evangelism Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . José Reyes 

Fellowship Ministry . . . . . . Ed and Renee’ Gunselman 

Involvement Ministry  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  See Elders 

Life Group Ministry  . . . . . . . Mark and Nancy Johnson 

Media Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Frank Cloutier                                         

           Webmaster Tim Emmerich 

Men of Iron .  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Rolland House 

People Needs Facilitator . . . . . .. . . . . . . . .Tami Brown 

  Clothing Drive Lead . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Linda Leslie  

  Food Boxes Lead. . . . . . . . . . .Charlene Franklund 

Publicity Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Tami Brown   

Van Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Bob and Cody Parsons 

Visitor Experience Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . .  See Elders 

Vision Ministry . . . . . . Elders, Deacons, Ministers and 

      their wives 

Widows Ministry . . . . . . . . . . Peter and Pam McPartlin              

Women's Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Laurie Eastridge  

Youth Ministry . . . . . . . . . . . Mike and Shannon Sorah 

             and Eric and Jann Bracht 

                             Oct 26th            Nov 2nd 

MORNING 

Greeters:              T Eastridge      M Woods           

              E Eastridge      J Woods 

              L Perry             J House 

Ushers:                R Womack       B Fields 

                             R Parsons       R Parsons 

Attendance:        J Emmerich     R Bracht 

Communion:      B Sorah             B Sorah 

Counting Aide:   R Bracht           K McPartlin 

             N Franklund    J Paul 

Nursery:              L Rugh             P Ireland 

             L House           L House 

Notes /Cards:    N Eastridge      A Hammar 

             S Potter            L House 

Song Leader:      R Holland        R McPartlin 

Speaker:             G Strawn          G Strawn 

Lord’s Table:      R House           P McPartlin 

Servers:               R Eastridge      E Womack 

             F Cloutier         B Taylor 

                              J Strawn         J Wise 

Opening Prayer:   G Brown          F Cloutier 

Pastoral Prayer:   M Johnson   E Gunselman 

Closing Prayer:     M Johnson  E Gunselman 

5:00 PM EVENING SCHEDULE 

Song Leader:        J Freeman      G Strawn 

Opening  Prayer:   E Childress       TBA 

Closing Prayer:     B Taylor             TBA 

Lord’s Table:        P McPartlin       TBA 

SECOND SUNDAY EVENING of the MONTH 

Singing at Park Place Assisted Living,* 

2595 NE Jack London, at 5:45 PM 

Sunday Morning Attendance          149 

October 19th Contribution           $4,207 

Year to Date Weekly Average       $4,461 

Weekly Budget                              $4,400 

November 2: Special Collection for Building 

Entrance Remodeling Project 
 

For several years now it has been apparent that we 

needed to replace the overhang on the south entrance 

of the building. The Elders have been leading an effort 

to come up with a plan to replace the overhang and to 

improve overall access to the building. With the help of 

Bob Parsons and Powell construction we have arrived 

at a plan that will meet our objectives. [If you would 

like to see the plans, there are 3 copies in Room 6 of 

the Education Wing.] We received an initial bid of 

$54,000 for this project. However, by removing some 

items and offering to provide the labor to remove the 

old overhang and the steps, we now have a bid of 

$42,000. This is still a lot of money! Please under-

stand that our building is aging and from time to time 

we need to make repairs and improvements. We have 

funds on hand to cover most of this project, but we 

would like to ask the congregation to consider provid-

ing additional funds to help pay for this project and so 

as not to deplete our reserves. Currently, the plan is to 

do this remodel in the spring of 2015. It will take about 

6 weeks to complete. We hope to raise between 

$5,000 and $10,000, or even more, between now and 

then through special contributions. Please be praying 

about what you can do. On Sunday, November 2 we 

will have a special contribution to provide funds for the 

remodel. The results will determine the need for possi-

ble additional offerings. Thank you for your thoughtful 

consideration of this request. 


